
 

 
 

Friday 6th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back everyone after our summer break. It has been a delightful week at school! Everyone has settled 

into their new classes and already on track to be the best they can be  – best learner, friend, thinker, 

sportsperson. We send a special welcome to all of our new children and families who have joined Fellgate and 

look forward to working with you and getting to know you better. Attendance at 96% is a great start to the 

year and everyone has been on time!  

 

Mrs Tones’ phrase of the week This week our phrase of the week was “a fresh start.” The start of a new year 

is like opening a new book. We get the chance to write our story and we decide what we want to achieve. It 

can be exciting, scary or strange but we have to remember that every day is a fresh start. We all make 

mistakes but it’s important to remember that we come back and try again. We are resilient. 

 

Get up! Get in! Get on! A big well done to our classes Rowans, Oaks, Birches and Chestnuts! All with 100%.  

Acorns – 96% Sycamores – 94% Elms – 92% Oaks – 100% 

Rowans – 100% Maples – 88% Cherries – 90% Chestnuts – 100% Birches – 100% 

 

Our stars of the week  

 

Acorns Ryan For a fantastic first week in his new school 

Rowans Jak He has settled really well into his new school and is always happy and 

friendly 

Sycamores Amaia For coming into school with a positive attitude to learning.  For accessing 

lessons and being able to regulate her emotions.  What a fabulous start 

to the year. 

Maples William for settling really well into his new classroom. Completing tasks and 

generally being the most helpful person in class!  

Cherries Alfie because he has made a such a positive start to his new year and new 

school. Welcome to Fellgate Alfie! 

Elms Mitchell for an amazing start to Year 4.  He has tried really hard, completed all of 

his jobs and has had a really positive attitude. 

Chestnuts Jake has settled very well into Chestnuts and has developed some lovely 

friendships! Welcome to Fellgate Jake! 

Oaks Keaton for beginning the school year in the same way he ended the last: 

brilliantly! 

Birches Cole for settling into his new class very well and making a big effort to 

regulate his emotions. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Look forward to seeing you all back on Monday! 

Mrs Tones, Head Teacher 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


